## Aloha All,

A well-attended and lively group met last Tuesday to deal with some of the programming tasks for KNKR.

A report from Bob Martin on a meeting at the High School was presented. It was decided that we appoint a KNKR representative to help to teach and mentor a group of students from the High School, that are interested in being on the air at KNKR. Lisa Ebrahimi volunteered to take on that role with Annalene Williams volunteering also. We will be working closely with the schools to develop a curriculum, have our volunteers teaching and mentoring the students, and bring the students produced programs to be aired on KNKR. Chris Michaelis of the Kohala Middle School has been very active in procuring equipment and producing programs with his students. We are looking forward to working with Chris and his students. The Middle School students already have been very helpful in our logo contest. Turning out very creative and colorful artwork for KNKR's logo. We started filling in the programming schedule on a large schedule up on the wall. From one hour a week, to 5 minute informative spots, to morning shows, swap meet program on Sat. morning, to music shows, all were written down on our schedule. We have a lot more shows that need to be filled in but it is exciting to see the creative process at work. For those not able to make last meeting, please be thinking of how you would like to format your show, how many hours per week etc. and take the time to go to our website and fill out the detailed application for volunteers. northkohalaradio.org. Thanks everyone for all your input. Next programming meeting will be March 3rd at 5 pm. Bring a chair.

A Hui Hou,

KarlAloha All,

A well-attended and lively group met last Tuesday to deal with some of the programming tasks for KNKR.

A report from Bob Martin on a meeting at the High School was presented. It was decided that we appoint a KNKR representative to help to teach and mentor a group of students from the High School, that are interested in being on the air at KNKR. Lisa Ebrahimi volunteered to take on that role with Annalene Williams volunteering also. We will be working closely with the schools to develop a curriculum, have our volunteers teaching and mentoring the students, and bring the students produced programs to be aired on KNKR. Chris Michaelis of the Kohala Middle School has been very active in procuring equipment and producing programs with his students. We are looking forward to working with Chris and his students.

The Middle School students already have been very helpful in our logo contest. Turning out very creative and colorful artwork for KNKR's logo. We started filling in the programming schedule on a large schedule up on the wall. From one hour a week, to 5 minute informative spots, to morning shows, swap meet program on Sat. morning, to music shows, all were written down on our schedule. We have a lot more shows that need to be filled in but it is exciting to see the creative process at work. For those not able to make last meeting, please be thinking of how you would like to format your show, how many hours per week etc. and take the time to go to our website and fill out the detailed application for volunteers. northkohalaradio.org. Thanks everyone for all your input. Next programming meeting will be March 3rd at 5 pm. Bring a chair.

A Hui Hou,

Karl